
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Birthdays this Week 

 

No Birthdays this week 

First Baptist Church Weekly Newsletter 
Rev. Dr. Preston VanLoon, Pastor: 701-223-8614 or pastorfbcbismarck@gmail.com 

 

 

August 10th-16th, 2025  

 

13th-19th, 2024 
For Sunday, August 3rd      

 
 

Greeter: 
Tom Feser 

 

Fellowship: 
The Fine Family 

Community Prayer Focus 
 

This week’s focus: 
The Church Leadership Team  

 
 

Wednesday Night Bible 
Study  

 
 

Wednesday August 13th. 
7:00 pm  

 

 

Strategic Plan 
 

Goal #1: Organize a team to 
coordinate, provide resources, and 
implement outreach to our 
community.  
 

Strategies: 
 

1. Provide outreach to the Dream 
Center.  

 

2. Provide outreach to Meals on 
Wheels. 
 

3. Provide outreach to Heaven's 
Helpers Kitchen.  

 
 

 

Camp Bentley Update 
 

We ended our 2025 summer camps 

with Family Camp and Sr. High 

Camp. 

We were blessed to have Pastor 

Yagana Yakuba from the Church of 

Hope as our speaker for Family 

Camp. She inspired families to be 

rooted in Christ through the storms 

and celebrations of life.  

We also had fun on family 

scavenger hunts, slip-n-slides, and 

Minute-to-Win-It games. Sr. 

High Camp had the theme of Stand 

Firm: Put on the Full Armor of God. 

They had 30 campers. 

ABY Convention will be held at 

Camp Bentley, September 20 and 

21. More details will be coming in 

August. 

The camp closing is September 22-

25 to get camp put to bed for 

winter. 

Speaking of beds, we are starting a 

Bed for Bentley campaign to buy 

new mattresses for our cabins. We 

are still looking at samples so the 

exact cost for each mattress will be 

known soon. 

We will soon have information 

“Dakota Baptist” 

Please find the August edition of 

the “Dakota Baptist” newsletter on 

the bookshelf in the church 

Narthex.  

Weekly Newsletter 

Shirley will be out of the office next 

week, so there will be NO Weekly 

Newsletter.  

Bismarck Baptist Church 

BBC is having a Fundraising Garage 
Sale for the Youth Retreat. The Sale 
will be held on September 5 & 6.  
 

If you would like to donate items 
that are clean and in  good 
condition, please drop of in the 
area’s marked off in the garage on 
August 23 or August 30 from noon 
to 4:oo pm. 
 

For questions please contact 
Brittney at 605-391-5366. 

mailto:pastorfbcbismarck@gmail.com

